Course And Teacher Survey (CATS)
Student Proctor Guide

Please follow the guidelines below:

It should take approximately ten minutes for students to complete CATS.

The instructor should not be physically present when students are completing the survey.

CATS should be completed during the last two weeks of class.

The survey should be administered at the beginning of class.

Please inform your fellow classmates that the instructor will not see the results until after final

grades have been submitted and that responses are completely confidential.
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